Meeting minutes from September 11th, 2002

NWA Central Iowa Chapter

Meeting called to order Wednesday September 11, 2002 at 6:30PM at The North End Diner in Des Moines. 8
NWA chapter members in attendance.

Old Business:
No old business.
Current business:

We handed out the draft of the By-Laws. Members where asked to review them. Also we handed out a list of
the teams for the severe storms conference and asked people to sign up for them.

We talked about doing some fun things as a chapter next year. Possibilities are tours or a trip of some kind.
The group will continue to think of ideas.

The group voted to have Wes Junker speak at the upcoming conference.
Penny handed out the financial report on the chapter. Currently we have $12,105.71 in the bank.

Information on the hotel and restraint was handed out at the meeting as well. We got a good list of restraints to
look at in the downtown area.

The next meeting will be held October 29™ at the NWS office in Johnson
Meeting adjourned.

Minutes taken by:

Willard Sharp

Secretary NWA Central Iowa Chapter



